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Lathrop Gage Attorney Named to Leadership Council
on Legal Diversity Fellows Program

March 8, 2017

KANSAS CITY, Mo. (March 8, 2017) - Jehan Kamil Moore, an of counsel in Lathrop Gage's Kansas City
office, was selected by the Leadership Council on Legal Diversity (LCLD) as a Fellow in 2017.

A member of Lathrop Gage's Litigation division, Moore focuses her practice on business disputes and
employment litigation across a variety of industries. She also advises employers on effective personnel
policies and practices.

The LCLD Fellows program was created to provide high-potential attorneys with diverse backgrounds an
ambitious, highly structured training program designed to build relationships and leadership skills. The
Fellows program has trained more than 800 mid-career attorneys since 2011 and is one of LCLD's most
important initiatives.

Founded in 2009, LCLD is an organization of more than 240 corporate chief legal officers and law firm
managing partners who are committed to creating a truly diverse legal profession.

About Lathrop Gage:

Lathrop Gage has 300 attorneys nationwide serving clients in the areas of litigation, intellectual property
and business. Chambers USA ranks Lathrop Gage's corporate, environmental, labor and employment,
litigation and real estate practices among the best in their regions. For more information, visit www.
lathropgage.com.
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